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5th September 2025 

            
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 

Re: Year 6 Open day (9:30am – 2:00pm) Wednesday 24th September 
& Open Evening (6.00pm – 9.00pm), on Thursday 25th September 2025 

 
 
We are delighted to invite your child to our annual Year 6 Open Day here at Chesterton Community Sports College 
on Wednesday 24th September 2025. 
 
We are proud of another successful set of GCSE results and we very much want your child to continue their journey 
in education with us so that, they too, can go on to fulfil their ambitions in the future. 
 
The open day will allow your child to experience our facilities and the opportunities that we offer at high school. This 
will include our sports facilities, thus trainers will be required on the day. We will transport your child to Chesterton 
Community Sports College from their Primary School at 9.30am and return them in the afternoon from approximately 
2.00pm. A full hot lunch will be provided free of charge, unless your child prefers to bring their own packed lunch. 
If your child has any food allergies, please inform CCSC in advance. 
 
The day event will be followed up on Thursday 25th September, with our School Open Evening from 6.00pm for 
prospective parents and children. The evening will be an open house, allowing you and your child to explore the 
facilities, watch demonstrations, understand the curriculum and most importantly talk to the staff and pupils about 
what it is like at Chesterton Community Sports College on a day-to-day basis. 
 
If you are unavailable to attend this important and informative evening, then you can arrange an alternative date to 
tour the school and/or ask questions about Primary transition through the main office. 
 
Please can you complete the reply slip below and return it to your child’s Year 6 Teacher as soon as possible. 
 
We look forward to seeing you and your child later this month. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs S. Waterhouse     Miss L. Weston 
Headteacher                 Primary Transition Leader 
 
----------------------------------------Reply Slip to Year 6 Teacher-------------------------------------- 
 
 
I\we give permission for my/our child, _____________________________________ to attend the           Year 6 Open 
Day on Wednesday 24th September as outlined above.  

 
Permission for photos of my child to be used for CCSC promotion (no names)  YES / NO  (please delete) 
 
 
Signed:_________________________ Date: _____/___/2025  Primary School: _____________________ 
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